TRe Outlook

287 Fourth Avenue
New York

Office of
Theodore Roosevelt

January 19th, 1912.

Dear Mr. Robinson:

I thank you for your letter. I have

at once submitted it to the Outlook. I hope

B

they will be able to get you to write for them.

I trust I need not gay that I know and

greatly value your work,

Faithfully yours

Mr, E. Kay Robinson
210 Strand
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